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October 14, 2020 

 
NOTICE OF AWARD  

Contract Extension (2020-2021) 
 

To: Petroleum Traders Corporation 
 Blu Petroleum 
 

 RE:  Bid 45-019 Gasoline & Diesel Fuel  
 
Dear Vendors: 
 
The Kane County Board on October 12, 2020, per Resolution 20-315, in the best interest of Kane 
County and its citizens, approved and awarded a one (1) year contract extension for bulk delivery 
and purchase of gasoline and diesel fuel to Petroleum Traders Corporation of Fort Wayne, IN 
and for tank wagon delivery and purchase to Blu Petroleum of Mundelein, IL.   
 
Delivery locations to include the Kane County Sheriff's Office, Kane County Division of 
Transportation (KDOT), Kane County Forest Preserve District, and the City of Aurora, and ANY 
GOVERNMENTAL UNIT (taxing body) within Kane County who should chose to be a part of this 
program wherever their locations. 
 
The new contract period is commencing from December 1, 2020 and effective through November 
30, 2021 with one option year available if mutually agreed upon by both parties.  Service terms 
and conditions to remain the same and in full force and effect.  
 
The new Service Rider for delivery to Kane County is in an approval process and once fully 
executed by the County Board, a copy will be forwarded for your record.   
 
If you should have any questions or need further assistance, please contact our office at (630) 
232-5929. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Timothy Keovongsak, CPPB 
Kane County Purchasing Department 

 
 
cc: Division of Transportation 
 Sheriff’s Office 
 Building Management Department 
 Forest Preserve District 
 City of Aurora 

  


